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Ms Lynn Pamment 
Comptroller and Auditor General 
By email 
 
31st July 2020 
 
Dear Comptroller and Auditor General, 
 

Scrutiny Liaison Committee (SLC) and Public Accounts Committee (PAC) 
 

Code of Audit Practice consultation 
 
Firstly, we would like to express our gratitude for extending the consultation timeline so that 
a comprehensive response could be prepared.  
 
Having reviewed the proposed adjustments, we perceive that the Revised Codes of Audit 
Practice provide an excellent approach to formalise and improve current practices. 
Furthermore, we have confidence that the suggested legislative changes to the Comptroller 
and Auditor General (Jersey) Law 2014 will remove unnecessary layers of complexity and 
should serve to streamline and reduce inconsistencies whilst providing clarity and a 
consistent framework to all stakeholders. 
 
Please find our detailed comments attached, however in conclusion we a fully supportive of 
the work being undertaken in these areas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Senator Kristina Moore 
President, Scrutiny Liaison Committee  
 

  
Senator Sarah Ferguson, 
Chair, Public Accounts Committee 
 

 
 
 

 

 


